We are continuing to adapt in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Effective immediately, we will be closing our leasing offices to the public until
further notice.

We will continue to remain available to you via phone or email for any of your requests,
questions and concerns. Please utilize the property's rent drop box for submitting any
payments or correspondence.

Our Maintenance Team will be responding to repairs that constitute as EMERGENCIES
ONLY and require access to your home:

No Heat
Major Leak or Flood
Refrigerator or Range not working
Clogged Toilet in homes that contain only one
Fire (Call 911 FIRST then contact us)

Should you have a concern that does not qualify as an emergency, please do not hesitate
to contact us to discuss further.

As the COVID-19 situation continues to progress, and people are being encouraged to
stay at home as much as possible, we ask that everyone cooperate and exercise courtesy
toward your neighbors so that we can all benefit from peaceful enjoyment and make the
most of this time spent at home.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we make every effort to serve you
during this difficult time. Due to the volume and nature of the calls and concerns that are
coming in, we are doing our best to prioritize emergencies. The safety of our staff and our
community remains paramount.



NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

AMENITY CLOSURES
MAINTENANCE REQUESTS

Dear Residents:

Your health and safety are top priority as we work together
in this unprecedented time of concern. In an effort to limit
potential contamination, we are taking social distancing
seriously.

At this time, all community amenities will be closed untfil
further notice and please limit maintenance requests to
emergency work orders only.

Residents should utilize the online portal for maintenance

requests and property drop box locations to pay rent. We
are available to answer questions by phone or email.
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